

Upcoming Events

April 24-26 District 5160 Annual Conference, "Festival at Fairfield." Information and registration forms at http://www.rotary5160.org/conference.htm.

Upcoming Meeting Programs

Tues April 29 Paul Fisher, with a presentation on Rotoplast

For the latest "scoop" on upcoming meeting programs, visit our website and click on the link on the home page: www.rotarywc.org

The Walnut Leaf

ROTARY CLUB OF WALNUT CREEK

Tuesday April 22, 2003

Volume 71

Number 37

This Week's Worker Bees

Presiding	Bruce Cockerham
Team Captain .	Bruce Johnson
Thought/Pledg	e Sharon Camandona
Guest Intro &	Mic Erik Leuteneker
Speaker Intro	Jesse Smyers
Set-Up/Take-D	own Jesse Smyers
Ticket Sales	Ali Alijanian

Birthdays	John Milsar
Anniversaries	*
Song Leader	Doug Goodrich
Bulletin Editor	John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.	John McClintic

THIS PROGRAM Robert Strand, World Champion Masters Swimmer on "Reconnecting with Your Inner Passion"

Haven't seen a member here for a while? Why not open your roster, find their number and give them a call?

Visit Us On The Web at: www.rotarywc.org

CLUB NO. 465 ROTARY INTERNATIONAL DISTRICT 5160

Chartered April 7, 1937

Bhichai Rattakul International President

Sow the Seeds of Love

Mark Von Hoetzendorff District Governor

Connie Crawford
District
Governor Nominee

Bruce Cockerham President

Jack Fischer President-Elect

Roger Dolan Immediate Past President

Clint Collier & Layton Hansen Secretaries

Quentin Alexander Attendance Secretary

> Rod Uffindell Treasurer

Tony Gourkani Sergeant At Arms

John Gardner Cogmaster

Hari Boukis Webmaster

Hari Boukis Bulletin Publisher

Directors 2001-2003 Mike Frost Georgia Cockerham Layton Hanson 2002-2004

Bruce Johnson Carl Manna Jack Matkin

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Festival Around the World—This Friday, April 25th, Fairfield

The Festival Around the World which is part of the District Conference will be held Friday Night April 25 from 6-10 pm at the Fairfield Community Center 1000 Kentucky Street Fairfield. All members of our Club are invited, and they DO NOT NEED TO BE REGISTERED for the Conference. Admission is FREE. The Festival will feature food, drinks and music from around the world presented by various Rotary Clubs. There also will be displays of Club projects.

District 5160 Annual Conference 2003—"Festival in Fairfield"— Fairfield Hilton Hotel, This Thursday through Sunday, April 24-27

Join Rotarians from throughout our District at this year's annual District Conference. Share information about interesting programs and projects and celebrate another year of Service to Community, Vocation, and the World. The "KRAZY KAHUNA KLASSIC" Golf Tournament, will be held Thursday, April 24, 2003, at the Chardonnay Golf Club, Napa. For golf info, contact Susan Castillo at our Club, or the Tournament Di-

rector, Gary Daniel at 925-735-1557, gary-daniel@msn.com. For registration forms and information, to online to http://www.rotary5160.org/conference.htm.

Conference registration is \$80 per person.
Meal package, Friday thru Sunday is \$110
per person (including. Saturday night "Casino
Royale" event). Optional events include Wine
Country Limo Tours, Napa Valley, San Francisco Limo Tours, Jelly Belly/Thompson
Candy VIP Tours, Spa & Pamper Packages,
Amtrak & Antique Shopping in Martinez,
Factory Stores/Vacaville, Wine Tasting, Suisun Valley & Green Valley with lunch at Vintage Café, Budweiser Brewery VIP plant tour.

For hotel reservations and information, contact the Hilton Garden Inn, 200 Gateway Court, Fairfield, California 94533, Attn: Mohammed Nazeem / Assistant General Manager.

Paul Harris Fellow Recognitions

Congratulations to Roger's wife, **Rochelle Dolan** (her first Paul Harris Fellow recognition), **Frank Seuss** (his second Paul Harris Fellow recognition), and **Tom Rockwell** (his seventh Paul Harris Fellow recognition) who received their recognitions at last week's Club meeting.

Recognitions

Thanks to John Gardner and all the Club members who volunteered on a rainy Saturday

to make "Fishing in the City" a fun and successful day. Over 50 kids participated in the program.

Thanks to **Charlotte Cranmer** for sending \$550 to sponsor one student to Camp Royale this summer.

Has your personal information changed?

If your mailing address, telephone or fax numbers, email address, or other personal information changes, please tell the Club Secretary, **Clint Collier**, so that he can keep our records up to date. Contact Clint at the meetings or by email to clintc@rotarywc.org.

Get Your Rotary Announcements in the Bulletin:

Our regular publishing deadline is Sunday night. You can phone your bulletin announcements to **John McClintic** by 9:00pm on Sunday to be sure to be included. Call John at 930-7352 and leave your message on the answering machine, or fax to 925-945-8932, or email to johnm@rotarywc.org.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:

If you have time and want to volunteer for stuff, please feel free to do so.